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MDMLG Professional Development Committee - Annual Report, 2015-2016
Committee Members

Bethany Figg, Chair (2016) 
Toni Janik (2017)

Orien Duda (2016)

Wendy Wu (2017)

Jill Turner (2017)

Juliet Mullenmeister (2017)

Goals & Objectives

· Develop, organize, and implement one or more continuing education opportunities to the membership and interested nonmembers on relevant topics related to medical librarianship. 

· Coordinate efforts with the program committee in order to provide programs that are beneficial to the membership. 

· Coordinate with Wayne State University to provide access to MLA Webcasts.

· Prepare an annual report summarizing the committee's activities for 2015-2016.

· Notify membership of appropriate and timely professional development information, courses, and resources. 

· Prepare a projected budget and submit an expense report for the 2015-2016 fiscal year. 
· Submit relevant materials to the archives. 

Accomplishments:

Webcasts:

My thanks to Wayne State University for Co-hosting the MLA Webcasts and for their ongoing and generous donation of auditorium and computer class room space for our CE activities.  

The MLA webcasts this year included: 
· December 09, 2015 – “Precision Medicine: What Is It and Why Should I Care?”  
· April 26, 2016 – Consumer Health Library: A Site for Service, Education, and Hope”

CE Classes:
· February 18, 2016 “Proactive Librarianship II: Take the Lead” Laventra Danquah MLA CE 4  
· March 24, 2016 “Keeping Up with PubMed” Holly Ann Burt, MLA CE 4

· March 24, 2016 “Emergency Preparedness for Libraries” Holly Ann Burt, MLA CE 4

The Professional Development Committee is currently working on the slate for the 2016-2017 fiscal year and we will release details as soon as possible.  If anyone is interested in joining the Professional Development Committee, we would love to have you.
Thank you to my committee members for all of your hard work and for another great year of education!
Respectfully Submitted,

Bethany Figg, MDMLG Professional Development Chair 2015-2016
